
Public comment for 16-1871-EL-BGN 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: aaron@kgsohio.com [mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us]  
Sent: Monday, March 26, 2018 9:45 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 
 
Submitted: Mar 26, 2018 9:44 AM  
 
RENDER: server 
RESPONSECHART: 0 
CONTACT_REASON: Comment, 
TITLE: Mr. 
FIRST_NAME: Aaron 
LAST_NAME: Herbert 
EMAIL: aaron@kgsohio.com 
PHONE_NUMBER: 4196180185 
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER: 614-555-5555 
STREET_ADDRESS1: 1673 S. SR 53 
STREET_ADDRESS2:  
CITY: Tiffin 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 44883 
COUNTY: Not Selected 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME: Icebreaker Wind Project 
CASE_NUMBER: 16-1871-EL-BGN Icebreaker Windpower 
COMMENTS: Please do not allow wind turbines to be installed in Lake Erie or on its shores.   We have 
very few natural resources with the beauty and awe of Lake Erie.   As one of the largest freshwater lakes 
in the world it would be a huge detriment to us to have the lake dotted with windmills.  They would also 
pose another navigational safety hazard that we simply do not need on the lake.  
 
Please  do not allow windmills to be installed on the lake!!!  
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